BB

Notification of Point-of-sales Terminal upgrade

January 2017

To ensure our merchants equipped with the most
comprehensive payment solution, we are pleased to
arrange an upgrade of your existing point-of-sales
terminal to further elevate your credit card acceptance
efficiency.

The Terminal Service Provider will contact you on or
before 30 June, 2017 for such arrangement.

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to call
our Customer Service Hotline at 2566 8181 during
office hours* (Press 5 after language selection).

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to
Tpm (Except public holidays)

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and
Chinese versions of this notice, the English version shall prevail.
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